
 

 

Newsletter | Term 1 | Week 10 | 5 April 2023 
 

From the Principal 
 

Easter ~ Christ is Risen 

I paraphrase Archbishop Costelloe’s Easter Message where he reminds us that Easter is a time of joy, ringing out 
with the message Christ is risen!  “This is the source of our hope, the unshakeable conviction of our faith and the 
inspiration for our determination to bring … our faith” to all who we meet.  Let us hope that during this Easter time 
we, too, can be witnesses to Jesus’ message of living in peace by loving God and our neighbours as ourselves. 

Students will celebrate Easter tomorrow when the Liturgy and Communication Ministries lead the school in the 
Stations of the Cross reliving Jesus’ last hours before celebrating his resurrection.  It will be a timely reminder of 
the true meaning of Easter.  Later in the day the P&F will draw the winners of their Easter raffle. Thank you to the 
P&F for organising the Easter raffle and to the families for your generous donations.  There will be some very happy 
children going home on Thursday with their arms full of chocolates! 

On behalf of the staff of Sacred Heart School, I wish all families a most happy, peaceful and joyful Easter.  Please 
enjoy your time with families and friends, and safe travelling to those will be using the holidays to go further afield.  
I look forward to welcoming everyone back on Wednesday 26 April. 

 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

Next term members of our Year 6 class will celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation with Fr John Daly at the Saturday 
evening Mass at 6pm on 27 May.  A parent-child workshop/meeting will be held in the school library on Wednesday 
3 May when your child’s confirmation will be discussed and any questions answered. The child and at least one parent 
are expected to attend the workshop. 

 

 

May the risen Christ fill your heart with joy,  

bring you new hope,  

and bless you with peace.  Amen  

Happy Easter! 



  

Caritas – Project Compassion Boxes 

Just a reminder that Project Compassion Boxes are due back. 
Please complete the section on the flap of the box if you would like a tax receipt. 
Boxes can be left at the school office or with the class teachers. 
Thank you for your generous support with this most worthwhile charity. 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 
As has been our normal practice, there will be a changeover period from summer to winter uniform next term.  
Students can wear their winter/summer uniform from the commencement of Term 2, however, as of Monday, 15 May 
all students are to be in their full winter uniform.  Orders can be placed online via Quickcliq and sent home with you 
child during the first few weeks of term if required. 

Interschool Swimming Carnival 

Last Friday, the Interschool Swimming Carnival was held at St Brigid’s College. Thank you to the parents who helped 
with transport, as officials and came to support our school team.  Well done to those students who competed on the 
day.  Thank you for your wonderful sportsmanship and excellent behaviour.  

 

 

 

Expressions of Interest – 3-Year-Old Pre-Kindergarten Program for 2024 

We are excited about the possibility of continuing our 3-Year-Old Pre-Kindergarten 
Program in 2024 at Sacred Heart School. To be eligible to attend our program children will 
need to have reached 3 years of age.  A minimum of 10 students is required to run the 
2024 program.   

For further information please see flyer later in the newsletter. 

        To register your interest in Pre Kindy 2024 please use the link below. 

        Pre Kindy Expression of Interest 

 
 

God bless 

 

Tony Fyfe 
 

Important Dates 

Thursday 6 April Holy Thursday, Easter Liturgy 9am in the Undercover area 

 LAST DAY OF TERM 

Friday 7 April Good Friday 

Sunday 9 April Easter Sunday 

 

 

https://www.quickcliq.com.au/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Iy-FxTM2KU-zhlHaU-NeI1k26-ZONWNDvtyuiad8MwpUMkRUREdKWUdESUhVODFXMDJXS1ZJQ1E5OC4u


  

Term 2 

Monday 24 April PUPIL FREE DAY 

Tuesday 25 April  ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Wednesday 26 April TERM 2 COMMENCES FOR STUDENTS – Kindy to Year 6 

Monday 1 May Pre Kindy commence Term 2 

Wednesday 3 May Opening Term Mass (led by O’Connor) – 9am in Church 

 Faction Cross Country – Junior (PP to Year 2) on the school oval 

 Confirmation Workshop, 6pm in the school Library  

Friday 5 May Faction Cross Country – Upper (Year 2 - 6) at the Golf Course 

Saturday 27 May Confirmation Mass 

Birthday Celebrations 
                                     

Congratulations to the following students who have celebrated their 

birthday since the last newsletter; 
 
 
 
 

Merit Award & Values Award Recipients 
 
 
 

        CHRISTIANITY AND MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

 
 

Canteen 

Please note Canteen will be closed on the first Wednesday back in Term 2.  Canteen will reopen on Wednesday 3 
May depending on volunteer helpers.  

For the canteen to be open each week we require volunteers each Wednesday.  We have a roster with dates available 
in the school office.  If you can assist on a Wednesday, please pop into the office or contact us via email: 
admin@sacredheartps.wa.edu.au or phone: 92951562.  

Apply now for Term 2! 

Hours: Wednesday – 9am to 1.30pm (Even if you can only spare an hour or two. This 
makes such a difference!) 

Experience: No experience required. All training supplied! 

Salary: ‘A la carte’ lunch and drink and best of all meeting other members of our 
school community – friendship. 

Bonus: Your children are happy to see you in their favourite place – school. You’ll 
meet new people and make good friends within our school community. 

Please follow the link below to apply . . . or visit the office for a paper copy of the 

application! Canteen Volunteer Form 

Poppy Boxall Tyler Dols Mason Vette 

Logan James Isla James 

Alistair Gatcum Yannick Cummings Ruby Owers Stevie Squire 
Frankie Butcher Caleb Symcox Jacqui Fielding Flora Johnson 
Georgia Mason Hunter Goddard Bailey Harmon Ben Goff 

Ella Blair Quinn Ryan Poppy Johnson Shay Trotter 
Noah Hanwith-Horden Autumn Felstead Lewis Murray Logan James 

Lewis Scott Jacob Watkins Isla James Finn Murray 

mailto:admin@sacredheartps.wa.edu.au
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=Iy-FxTM2KU-zhlHaU-NeI_lByWgXYfRFiRZrlQ3b4X1UN0w0U0dENUVITzRYU1E0NVQwRTZXUE9NRy4u


  

Wednesday 3 May Jan Mirco VOLUNTEER HELP REQUIRED PLEASE 

Wednesday 10 May Naomi Murray VOLUNTEER HELP REQUIRED PLEASE 

 

Little Hearts Playgroup 

Little Hearts Playgroup will return on Friday 28 April. 

Enjoy the holiday break and see you next term! 

Families are invited to come along on Friday mornings from 9am to 11am. 

Playgroup meets in the kindergarten classroom in the Early Childhood Centre opposite the 
Church each Friday during school term.  It is a wonderful way to meet and socialise with 
other families in the community.  Come along and join in the fun! 

P&F News 

Easter Raffle 

Thank you to the wonderful school community for their support of the P&F Easter Raffle. 
Lots of Easter treats were donated and have been made up into various prizes. 
The raffle will be drawn tomorrow at 2.50pm in the Undercover area. 
 

Upcoming next term:  Mother’s Day Stall to be held on Thursday 11 May 

Sacred Heart Sporting Group 

Congratulations to our two Basketball Grand Final teams!  

The Sonics ended up winning their final by 9 points. A fantastic game, well done boys! 
Super effort by Frank Verco on receiving the Most Valuable Player award for the game. 

The Heart Shakers played a fantastic game but went down in the end by 6 points.  
Congratulations to Celeste Scott on receiving runner up MVP for the game.   
 

Parish News 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mass Times:  
Saturday 8:30am & 6:00pm (Vigil)  |   Sunday 9:30am  
Tuesday 8.30am   |   Wednesday 9.00am   |   Friday 8.30am     
Parish Priest: Fr John Daly 
Telephone: 9295 1059       
Email:  sacredheartmundaring@westnet.com.au 
Pastoral Care Co-ordinator:   Deacon Paul Reid 0455 818 718 
Sacred Heart Care Co-ordinator:  Please contact Father. 

EASTER MASS TIMES:  

The Easter Triduum 

THE MASS OF THE LORD’S SUPPER – Thursday 6 April at 7.00pm  
 Followed by an opportunity to sit quietly, for an hour, before the Altar of Repose. 
GOOD FRIDAY – 7 April 
 STATIONS OF THE CROSS, 10.00am  
 THE PASSION OF THE LORD, 3.00pm  
 
 HOLY SATURDAY – 8 April 
 EASTER VIGIL:  SERVICE OF LIGHT, 6.00pm  
 
EASTER SUNDAY – 9 April 
 MASS at 9.30am  
  

ALL SERVICES ARE AT SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH MUNDARING 
 

mailto:sacredheartmundaring@westnet.com.au


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

Marriage Enrichment Weekend 

Your wedding was one day in your life, but your marriage is forever.  A 
Marriage Encounter Weekend can put the newness back into your relationship.    Come and join 
us on either 22-23 April 2023 at Corpus Christi College, Bateman.  (This is a Live-out weekend 

where couples go back to their own homes on Saturday evening) or 27-29 October 2023 at Salvadorian Spirituality 
Centre, Currambine (Live-in from Friday evening to Sunday afternoon).  Book online at  www.wwme.org.au  or 
contact Brendon & Valerie on 0493534865.    

EcoArt School Holiday Classes  

EcoArt classes activate students’ imaginations and 
intertwine the beauty of nature with the joy of 
making into every artwork. Each day there's a 
different activity with a take -home pieces at the end 
of the session. 
This holiday program is perfectly suited to primary 
ages 6+. Over the two April School Holiday weeks, 
classes will run weekday mornings 9-10.30am and 
12.30-2pm *except public holidays. 
To find out more and see what activities are 
available, look under workshops at www.dmlza.com 
 
Midvale Hub Parenting Service – Term 2 FREE 
Parenting Programs 
Midvale Hub Parenting Service Perth North East is a 
free service to parents/carers of children who reside 
in the local government areas of Mundaring, Swan, 
Bassendean & Bayswater. 
-     Circle of Security Parenting  (face to face) in        
Parkerville 
-     Tuning in to Teens (face to face) in Midland 
  
Link to the service website 
Midvale Hub Parenting Service | midvalehub 
  
Link to the service Facebook page 
Midvale Hub Parenting Service Perth North East | Facebook 

http://www.wwme.org.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dmlza.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNicole.Bardwell%40cewa.edu.au%7C37e9c70f44ce49ed8e6008db31ae6e6f%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C638158397472611342%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jDPPx%2BR2iUthYXgsGZ61tNhCT1ikXf%2BH%2BC%2BlNBJjTLU%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.midvalehub.org.au%2Fcopy-of-parenting-and-family-suppor&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sacredheartps.wa.edu.au%7C4250de15d9d14430604508db2e9339ab%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C638154982435086683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=l5Gv4gpmWJ06mJZmEeV0mGfWJ8Xms9BVTm%2BykALK4ck%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fmidvalehub&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sacredheartps.wa.edu.au%7C4250de15d9d14430604508db2e9339ab%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C638154982435086683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BO9%2FtMxXLdsVi8qpLrn3rswpdq4dP9Y%2BxYnEOj6fGnw%3D&reserved=0


  

 


